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 The Executive Committee of Beta Epsilon Chapter, Psi State – Georgia, Delta Kappa Gamma Society 
International met on April 29, 2020 at 3:45 p.m. online via Google Meet. Members attending were Haley Dyer, 
Tricia Wallace, Melissa King, and Donna Howell.     
 
Call to Order and Welcome – Haley Dyer 

Haley called the meeting to order at 3:45 p.m. and welcomed everyone. 
 
Business 
 
Officers for next Biennium 
 A new slate of officers needs to be elected, hopefully at the May meeting.  Haley will send out a 
nomination form via e-mail.  All members are asked to nominate potential officers and to nominate themselves 
for any office in which they are interested in serving.   
 
Dues 
 Membership dues for this year are now due.  Tricia will check on the actual date these must be submitted 
and Haley will e-mail information to members on the amount, due date, and where to mail dues. 
 
May Meeting 

The next meeting will be Tuesday, May 5, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. online via Google Meet.  Haley will send out 
information to members about joining the meeting.  The new member installation, memorials, and member 
recognition will be done when we are able to meet physically and not virtually. 
 
Other 
 There was discussion of how the stay-at-home orders and school closures had impacted teachers, para-
pros, staff, students, and families and how school systems were trying to accommodate the needs of everyone 
during this crisis.  There have been some very creative solutions used. 
 
Adjournment 
 As there was no further business, Haley adjourned the meeting at 4:30 p.m. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Donna Howell, Beta Epsilon Secretary 


